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February 24, 2012 
 
  
 
       
Mark Knoll 
Home Dept at Home Services 
o/b/o Justin Vick 
1120 E 80th St - Suite 211  
Bloomington MN 55420 
 
VIA EMAIL:  mknoll@thdathomeservices.com 
      
Re: Appeal for property at 2051 Nortonia Street 
 
Dear Mr. Knoll: 
 
This is to confirm that on February 21, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny the appeal.  Please note 
that Ms. Moermond will not recommend granting egress window measurement below 16 inches.  
Please also note that you failed to appear for the hearing. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, March 21, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers if Mr. Vick wishes to contest further. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MXV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Jim Bloom (email) 
 Stephen Ubl (email) 
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